WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION
COMMISSION
Celebrating 100 Years

Memorandum -

April 22, 2009
To: TR-090434 File
From: Kathy Huntef, Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
Subject: Revised Public Notice for the 2" Avenue Railroad Crossing

Utilities and Transportation Commission (commission) staff posted legal notice at the
2" Avenue crossing of the filing of the petition to close this crossing on April 15, 2009.

On April 16, 2009, commission staff checked the signage at the 2™ Avenue crossing.
Staff noted that the signs had been removed. Staff contacted the City of Ferndale (City)
to determine if the City had knowledge of the removal of the signs. The City stated that
they had seen the signs but had no knowledge of who removed the signs.

New signs were posted at the crossing on April 20, 2009, and the comment period was
extended to May 11, 2009.
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